
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
21st October 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
RE:  Tuck Shop Online Payments 

 
As you know we provide KS2 with a healthy tuck shop on a Friday at a cost of 50p, due to 
COVID-19 restrictions we cannot take cash and only online payments through SCOpay.com. 
 
We are having a few issues with the new online system so please bare with us, you may have 
noticed a cost of £5.50 on your SCOpay account, please be reassured you do not owe us this 
money.  The £5.50 represents the cost of the Tuck Shop for the Autumn term up to Christmas, 
you can pay as little or as much as you like it is completely optional.  We will then replace with 
a new amount for the Spring Term which you can opt into. 
 
We wanted to continue this tradition for KS2 pupils and do not wish to offend or exclude pupils  
especially in the current climate so if you would like your child to receive a snack and the 50p 
contribution is a cause for concern, then please get in touch and you can discuss the matter in 
confidence with the school business manager Dawn King. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs L Hackfath 
Head Teacher 
 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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